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Life’s too short to be 

anything less than 

happy! 

My how the year has flown by.  Truthfully, I’m not ready to let go                               
of these munchkins yet.  I have truly enjoyed having them in my class and know 
that they will be in awesome hands next year.  Two 4th graders came and talked to 
us today to tell the kiddos what to expect next year.  Mrs. Pretorius is an awesome 
teacher and they will love her, just as much as she will love them!   
 

This week will be totally different as weeks past.  We will not have a Spelling list or 
test.  This week will be totally directed at finishing our projects.  The dioramas 
were due today and they are awesome.  They did such a good job!  Today we are 
starting our posters and will finish them up on Thursday morning.  Don’t forget 
that you are all invited to see our Endangered/Threatened Species Exhibit on 
Thursday.  We will have them on display from 1:45-3:00.  I hope everyone can 
make it! 
 

Tomorrow is the day we have been waiting for!  Tomorrow is the Tin Caps game!  
We will leave the school at 8:30 and return by 3:15, in time for the students to ride 
their regular bus home.  Students should put on sunscreen before coming to 
school.  They may wear a hat and sunglasses if they wish.  They may also bring 
money for souvenirs and snacks, but it is not required.  Lunch WILL be provided.  
Go Tin Caps!!   
 

Friday will be our final awards program of the year.  It will start at 1:45.    
 

Friday is going to be hard day for me.  Not only will I be saying goodbye to your 
kiddos, but I will be saying goodbye for the last time.  I tear up just thinking about 
it.  Please know that is has been my pleasure having your little ones this year and I 
have loved teaching them and all the other 
children I have had over the years.  I  always 
tell student teachers: “Teaching is not a career, 
it is a calling.  If you’re not in it for the children, 
you don’t need to be here!”  Thank you for 
sharing your children with me and know that 
they will always hold a special place in my 
heart!  


